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Dear Queensland Government,
 
As a mother, I strongly object to the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 as it gives no protection to
 the unborn babies who have the right to LIVE and be BORN - they are humans from conception not
 animals that can be killed at a whim.
 
In particular I object to late term abortions where the unborn baby is actually old enough to survive if
 allowed to be born. To abort babies at term or close to term should be as criminal as murdering a
 new born baby!
 
Doctors should be able to have the freedom to preserve life – after all that is what the Hippocratic
 oath demands of them – so if they have an objection to the murder of unborn babies they should not
 be penalised for this.
 
As a mother of 4 boys, I strongly object to sex-selection abortion that is purely for the preference of
 one sex over the other. Also there should be independent counselling for women considering
 abortion, informed consent conditions and cooling off periods – for goodness sake we have cooling
 off periods for buying things, why isn’t it mandatory prior to taking the life of an unborn baby?
 
Please reconsider the approval of the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018!
 
kind regards,
Mrs Priscilla Lawrence
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